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D R O P   S P O T  

What a busy week it has been. Reception joined 
us full time this week and have done so well! 
Some of them even attended our after school 
clubs. They have all coped remarkably well with 
the longer days.  
It was wonderful that so many of you attended 
the ‘Meet the Teacher’ meetings. Lots of useful 
and important information was shared and 
questions were answered. Please visit the website 
for copies of the timetables, presentation and 
handouts.  
Mrs Weston, our librarian, started again this 
week. She visits us every Monday and Thursday 
morning when all children get the opportunity to 
visit the library and choose a book. The school, 
Mrs Kersey and PTA have invested in some more 
library books which will be available from next 
week. It has been a busy week in the classrooms 
too. Our topic is in full flow now and this week 
Year 1 and 2 have been learning about Mary 
Anning. They stepped into her shoes and went on 
a fossil hunt, thinking about how it felt when 
they found a fossil. Reception have been 
practicing writing their name. They also enjoyed 
a music lesson with Mrs Middlefell and have 
started practicing their Harvest song.  
Thank you for your support in getting the 
children to line up by themselves. It makes a 
huge difference to the start of the school day and  
also encourages your child to become more 
independent (our school value this term). 
Finally, a huge thank you to Mr Zittel and 
Mr Spicksley for their time last weekend, 
painting and putting together a new Wendy 
House for the Reception outdoor area. Much 
appreciated by the staff and children! 
Have a wonderful (sunny) weekend! 

CELEBRATIONS 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
For a full list of dates, click here 

 

 Monday 23rd: Boiler Replacement project starts 

 Friday 27th: Maidenhead Advertiser Photograph for 
Reception 

 
Fossil Hunt 

 
Creating something special 

 
Visiting Mrs Streete 

 
Music with Mrs Middlefell 

BOILER REPLACEMENT 
Our current boiler is very old and inefficient.  

County has recognised this and approved a boiler 
replacement project for our school. This will start on 
Monday 23rd September and we expect the project 

to be completed by Friday 25th October.  
There will be minimal disruption to the school day.  

I will keep you updated on the progress. 
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 16th Fergus 

 17th Woody 

 

AWARD 

 Sophia, for looking after me 
when I was upset. From Evie 

 Louis, for helping me tidy up 
the maths resources. 
From Miss Tolmie 

 

ASSEMBLY CERTIFICATE 

Reception: Brontë, for fantastic 
artwork. 
Year 1: Rowan, for using a map 
to locate dinosaur fossils on 
different continents 
Year 2: Logan, for working hard 
in all his lessons 

 
Rowan – Year 1 

For using his phonics to spell. 

 

 

THE WEEK IN PICTURES 
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